
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Nominating Committee Report 
 

 
The members of the 2025 Nominating Committee are Sandi Rybicki, Kaye Vinson, and Terry 
Rockett. 
 
The Nominating Committee’s duty is to review the applications to see who is qualified and 
nominate a person for each vacancy. 
 
In accordance with the requirements of the Neighborhood Credit Union bylaws, the 
Nominating Committee has reviewed and investigated the applications by persons interested 
in election to the board of directors of Neighborhood Credit Union.  
 
Because of their extensive experience as Neighborhood Credit Union board members, the 
Nominating Committee feels the three incumbents are more than qualified. They have 
overseen the credit union’s growth for a number of years and have provided excellent 
leadership. Therefore, we place the following names in nomination to succeed themselves: 
Dwayne Boozer and Randy Till.  


